
From: Anna Mills
To: City Council
Subject: Massillon and Wise Rd developments
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 12:42:31 PM

To whom this may concern,
I would like to voice my objection for the development proposal at Massillon and Wise Rd. I do not believe that it
will benefit the current residents of Green nor increase property values. The whole idea of a 20.5 acre condominium
unit, goes against the look and feel that Green has stated they want to achieve.
Thank you,
Anna Mills
2804 Superior Dr
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